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The Director GCHQ
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It is with great pleasure that I write to express my admiration and sincere
thanks to GCHQ for the tremendous service provided since Operation
began. The priceless information made available by your dedicated staff was
the foundation for the successful South Georgia operation, and is going to be
a key factor in any operations still to come when, militarily, the odds will
be more equally balanced.

Your staff here at Northwood are now well integrated into our organisation
and are fully earning their keep.
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SECRET.



